
  

LAKEVILLE LIONS CLUB 
SERVING OUR COMMUNITY SINCE 1943 

LAKEVILLE, INDIANA NOVEMBER 2007 

A Message from the President 

 

Greeting Fellow Lions, 

 

During our November board meeting, we discussed the following items. 

 

1. Creating a new position of Disaster Response Coordinator - Lion Paul Russell 

volunteered to take on this job. If a bad situation comes up, he will lead the way. 

2. We donated over $2500 and a pickup truck full of food to aid the tornado victims in 

Nappanee. Lion Don Milzarek did a fine job putting that together.  

3. A bicycle run will be held in the spring. Lion Jim Foster will organize this event.  

4. The Toys for Tots and food drive will happen again this year. PDG Dave Court has 

done an excellent job with these projects in previous years and will lead this effort 

again.  

5. We will have professional entertainment at the Christmas party. The party will be held 

at 7:00 p.m. on December 18 at the Newton Center. Bring hors d'oeuvre at 6:30 p.m.  

 

I personally want to thank all the Lions who worked so hard this month. I could not do this 

job without you. 

 

Lion Ben Leslie 

President 

 

Mark Your Calendar 

Tuesday Nov 27 7:00 p.m.  Dinner Meeting, Newton Center 

Saturday Dec 8  7:30 a.m. - noon “Toys for Tots” Blitz Day, Dave’s Garage 

    10:30 a.m.  Santa arrives at Lakeville Library 

Tuesday Dec 11 7:00 p.m.  Board Meeting, Scout Hall 

Thursday Dec 13 6:30 p.m.  Visitation: Bremen Lions Club 

Tuesday Dec 18 6:30 p.m.  Christmas Party, Newton Center 

Thursday Dec 20 6:30 p.m.  Visitation: Lapaz Lions Club 

Saturday Dec 22 8:00 a.m. - ??? Food Basket Distribution, Ambulance Garage 

 



 

November Dinner Meeting Menu 

Boneless Pork Chops and Gravy 

Bob’s Special Roasted Chicken 

Mashed Potatoes 

Green Bean Casserole 

Seven-Layer Salad 

Rolls 

Beverages 

 

Club Visits 

 

Thursday  Dec 13 6:30 p.m. Bremen Lions Club 

Thursday  Dec 20 6:30 p.m. Lapaz Lions Club 

 

Zone Chairman Lion Don Milzarek would like to have at least three Lakeville Lions go with 

him to each meeting, to make it an official club visit.  To sign up, call Lion Don Milzarek at 

784-3272.  A friendly reminder will be given when the meeting is coming. 

 

Dictionary Project 

 

Lion Howard Heines reports that dictionaries were distributed to nearly 200 3rd and 6th 

graders at Laville Elementary School.  Each student received his or her own dictionary to 

keep and use as a reference.  This is a joint project of the Lakeville and Lapaz Lions Clubs. 

 

Christmas Party 

 

The Lakeville Lions Christmas Party will be held on Tuesday, December 18, 2007, at the 

Newton Center, with hors d'oeuvre at 6:30 p.m. and dinner at 7:00 p.m.  Please bring your 

favorite appetizers to share with the group. 

 

Thought for the Month 

 

Never doubt that a small, group of thoughtful, committed citizens can change the world. 

Indeed, it is the only thing that ever has.  – Margaret Mead

 
Visit our web site at: http://lakevillelions.org/ 

 



 

Lakeville Lions Christmas Projects 

 

Community Christmas Food Basket & “Toys for Tots” 2007 

November 14  --  December 21 

Become a partner! 

In 2006, you helped provide food baskets to 55 families, and toys to 155 children. 

Donation Locations 

Lakeville Library 

Gift Basket Express 

Newton Center 

Laville Elementary School 

Dave Grenert’s Garage 

Dollar General 

Area churches 

Lakeville “Toys for Tots” Blitz Day 

Saturday, December 8, 2007 

7:30 a.m.  --  12 noon 

Dave Grenert’s Garage 

Michigan (US 31) & Washington 

Lakeville, Indiana 

Food Basket Distribution 

Saturday, December 22, 2007 

8:00 a.m. until we’re done 

Union-North Ambulance Garage 

Lakeville, Indiana 

Many hands will make the work more fun. 

Santa will be on hand to help distribute food & toys. 

 

Pictures With Santa at Lakeville Library 

 

Santa will arrive at the new Lakeville Branch of the St. Joseph County Public Library at 

10:30 a.m. on Saturday, December 8, 2007, as part of the Library’s holiday celebration.  

Come to the Library on Saturday morning and have your picture taken with Santa. 

 


